
I have your letter of the 21st»

together with copy of the regulations governing the 

veterinary supervision of livestock and poultry*

These regulations are satisfac­

tory to me, and I hope they will result In the most 

cordial co-operation between the different animal

departments and the director of veterinary services 
at tie College.
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Ever yours faithfully,

Dear Professor Snell,
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!K Principal*
/
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Professor J. F. Snell, 
Macdonald College P*0 P.Q.• »

23, August, 1933•
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